70%&:. e [ W0l

reace /mMmarcn Arrives In canta

Members of the World Peace March
arrived in the Santa Cruz area today and
will be visiting sites throughout the county
Saturday to heighten awareness about the
nuclear arms race and to focus attention
on the upcoming United Nations second
special session on disarmament.

The marchers are en route from San
Diego to Bangor, Wash., homeport of the
Trident nuclear submarine. This after-
noon, they were scheduled to meet with
city officials at City Hall were a mayor's

proclamation of welcome was to be pre
sented.

On Saturday, marchers will be at the
Resource Center for Non-violence, 515
Broadway, at 10 a.m., at the east filed
house at UCSC at 12:30 p.m. and at the
Lockheed Missiles and Space facility on
Empire Grade Road for a vigil at 3 p.m.

Potluck dinners for the marchers will
be at the center tonight at 7:30 and
Saturday at 5:30 p.m.




